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IN MEMORIAM – David V. Kornreich

News

4.02.14


It is with great sadness we announce the passing of our colleague, mentor, and friend David

Kornreich who passed away on April 2, 2014.

During David’s career, he was one of the best known and respected labor lawyers in the state of

Florida, and was a true dean of the profession.

Prior to entering private practice, David served with both the U.S. Department of Labor in

Washington, D.C. and the National Labor Relations Board in Tampa and Miami.

David had more than four decades of experience representing private and public employers in all

types of labor and employment matters, including collective bargaining, labor arbitrations, non-jury

and jury trials in state and federal trial courts and arguments before state and federal appellate

courts.

David also represented employers in administrative proceedings before the National Labor

Relations Board, the U.S. Department of Labor, the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission, and

the Florida Public Employees Relations Commission.

David will be sorely missed by very many, both inside and outside the firm.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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